wNew Mexico Human Services Department

Income Support Division
Director's Office

Susana Martinez, Governor PO Box 2348
Sidonie Squier, Secretary Santa Fe, NM 87504-2348

Phone: (505) 827-7250; Fax: (505) 827-7203

ISSUED ELECTRONICALLY
INTRA DEPARTMENTAL MEMORANDUM
ISD-GI 12 - 44

DATE: July 9,20

TO: All ISD Employees
FROM: Ted Roth, Director
\ Income Support Division

RE: Citizenship Verification Prigect P)

This GI revises the Citizenship Verifffation Projd®(CVP) contact information contained in IPP
10-03.

CVP has moved and is now gfmbi e Change Processing Unit (CPU) within the
Medicaid Renewal Progr, e new CVP contact information is:

HSD/ISD (3 tion Project

PO Box 691

Santa 10

To -9394

The e-mail drop b® at cvp.pilot@state.nm.us has been discontinued. If you have questions
regarding this memorandum, please contact Brenda Troelsen at 505-476-9220 or by e-mail at
brenda.troelsen(@state.nm.us.
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